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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education.  

Progress update 

Following our update in October 2024, work to significantly improve the school hall, bathrooms and 
critical electrical infrastructure at Davidson High School have progressed.   

The audio visual system upgrade has now been completed, as have the upgrades to the hall’s level 1 
bathrooms and change rooms. 

This work included:

• reconfiguring the boys’ change room to make it similar in size to the girls’ facilities  

• installing a new cubicle system for change room privacy 

• new ceilings, windows and toilets 

• new tiling and painting 

• new exhaust system for ventilation. 

 

Next steps  

Work will now begin on the main hall upgrade. These works include: 

• replacement of the hall ceiling 

• new ventilation system 

• creating an additional storeroom 

• basketball hoops and backboards 
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• internal painting 

• refurbishment of the ground floor student bathrooms and changerooms 

• flooring refurbishment 

The project is scheduled for completion mid-2025.  

The electrical upgrade project has been successfully awarded and preliminary work is underway. 
Works will continue throughout 2025. 

More information 

If you have any questions about this project, please contact School Infrastructure during business 
hours on the contact details below. 
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